
State of Florida 

LO PI p j  S 
DATE: January 13,2004 ULkRK 
TO: 
FROM: Paula Isler, Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement 
RE: Docket No. 030806-TI 

Blanca Bayo, Director, Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Servic-es 

VEB, 
On January 12, 2004, I received a letter dated December 11, 2003, fkom Mr. Edward 

Maldonado, Consultant to Universal Carriers, Inc. d/b/a Universal Communications, Inc. The letter 
is a $100 settlement proposal to resolve Docket No. 030806-TI. 

Since the letter came directly to staff, it has not been documented in the Case Management 
System. Based on this information, please document the settlement proposal in Docket No. 030806- 
TI. Let me know if you have any questions. 

Attachments 

cc: Office of the General Counsel (McKay) 

OPC - 



REGNuM GROUP, INC. 
Regulato & Communications Consultants 7 8 18 1 NW 36 Street, Suite 4, Miami, Florida 33 166 

reg @regnumg roup. com 
Tel: (305) 468-1645 Fax: (305) 468-8509 

December 11 , 2003 

Paula lsler 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Telecommunications 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Proposed Settlement for Docket No. 030806-TI for Universal Carriers, Inc. d/b/a 
Universal Communications, Inc. 

Dear Ms. lsler 

Previously you have received a check in the amount of $65.00 and the applicable 
completed 2003 Regulatory Assessment Fee document on behalf of Universal Communications, 
Inc.(“Universal Communications, Inc.” or “the Company”). 

Universal Communications, Inc. wishes to keep the Certificate active and in compliance 
with Commission rules. We apologize for the oversight in filing this document. We feel it may 
have been misunderstood by our accounting firm. We have taken steps to prevent further late 
payments of the regulatory assessment fees including transferring these responsibilities to our 
regulatory consulting firm, 

The Company agrees to waive any objection to the administrative cancellation of it 
certificate should Universal Communications, Inc. fail to pay in accordance with its settlement 
offer. If, however, there is a factual dispute as to the manner or level of compliance with any 
provision of the settlement, Commission staff will bring the matter to the Commission for 
consideration. 

Universal Communications respectfully proposes to pay $1 00 as monetary settlement for 
the violation, which will be paid within 10 business days after the Commission Order is issued. 

Universal Communications appreciates your consideration of this settlement offer, and, 
as always, please do not hesitate to contact Edward A. Maldonado at 305-468-1645 or emailed to 
reci@?recinumqrouD.com. 

Sincerely, A 

Regulatory Consultant w 


